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VITFF Bulletin: January 27, 2020 

To: V.I. Olympic Track and Field Team Hopefuls  

This is to inform you that on Sunday February 2 at 2pm (V.I. 

time) the Virgin Islands Track and Field Federation Executives 

will have a fourth meeting via conference call regarding the 

following: 

 

1] The Qualification System for the 2020 Tokyo Olympic Games 

2] The status of the VIOC Training Grants and plans to address 

request from athletes (The VITFF submitted individual grant 

request…some were approved…some were not…) 

3] Your eligibility and commitment to seek qualification for the 

Tokyo Olympics 

Note:  

A] Please logon to VITFF website and review information regarding IAAF Ranking System 

which was posted in February of this year (see yellow banner at top of the page) 

http://www.virginislandspace.org/iaafranking.pdf  

B] Please logon to VITFF website and review the Tokyo Olympics Qualifying System 

(scroll down on the page) 

www.virginislandspace.org/tokyoqualify2020.pdf  

C] Please logon to VITFF website and register with VITFF for 2020 

D] The conference call: 

Telephone #: 888-387-8686  Id #: 9124615490 
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